From:

Sent: 29 May 2022 20:42

To: StagBreweryRedevelopment
Subject: Mortlake brewery development
Hello there,

I’'m writing to express my strong reservations about the plans to build housing and a school and so on at the old
brewery site in Mortlake. As everyone knows who lives round here (and | live on Cowley Road, SW14 8QD), the
traffic is a nightmare. Often I've cancelled trips, turned round in my car and gone home, because of the traffic jams.

This is, put simply, an overdeveloped place already - too many people living in a space squeezed between the river
and the railway. The development will ruin the area and make me want to move out of it. The whole character of
Mortlake would change. Not enough thought has been put into the consequences of the potential development - a
real mess lies ahead if it is pushed through. And don’t please say you were not aware of it, if you do say ‘yes’ to this.
You have been told time and time again as various forms of this scheme have been re-offered that it would destroy
the neighbourhood. Sensibly, so far, it has been rejected each time. Let this be the case this time.

Speaking as someone who went to Sheen School and has grown up in the area, now aged 50, | urge you not to press
forward with this plan. The brewery, in my view, should remain as a brewery or some other similar business interest.

Sincerely,
Tom Chesshyre

Cowley Road, Mortlake



